
Popis 3 

STUDENTI-ODOBRENA POTPORA 

Prirodoslovno-matematički fakultet 

 

R.br. Ime i prezime Prihvatna ustanova Broj dana 

1.  Lejla Jelovica 

University of Ljubljana 
Faculty of Education, the 

Umeå Post-graduate School 
for the Educational Sciences 

5 

2.  
 
 

Josip Kličinović 

University of Ljubljana 
Faculty of Education, the 

Umeå Post-graduate School 
for the Educational Sciences 

5 

3.  Josip Cvitan 

University of Ljubljana 
Faculty of Education, the 

Umeå Post-graduate School 
for the Educational Sciences 

5 

4.  Josipa Matotek 

University of Ljubljana 
Faculty of Education, the 

Umeå Post-graduate School 
for the Educational Sciences 

5 



 

 

 

 

 

 

5.  David Jelenković 

University of Ljubljana 
Faculty of Education, the 

Umeå Post-graduate School 
for the Educational Sciences 

5 

6.  Patricija Nikolaus 

University of Ljubljana 
Faculty of Education, the 

Umeå Post-graduate School 
for the Educational Sciences 

5 

7.  Slađana Bošković Bećir 

University of Ljubljana 
Faculty of Education, the 

Umeå Post-graduate School 
for the Educational Sciences 

5 

8.  Marija Gaurina 

University of Ljubljana 
Faculty of Education, the 

Umeå Post-graduate School 
for the Educational Sciences 

5 

9.  Boško Lišinić 

University of Ljubljana 
Faculty of Education, the 

Umeå Post-graduate School 
for the Educational Sciences 

5 

10.  Marina Marega Selecki 

University of Ljubljana 
Faculty of Education, the 

Umeå Post-graduate School 
for the Educational Sciences 

5 


